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Templewood Avenue Neighbourhood Association

Reply to:
14 Templewood Avenue
London NW3 7XA
25.2.99

Mr Habib Neshat

PlanningOfficer

London Borough of Camden

Environment Department

Camden Town Hall Argyll Street

London WC2H 8ND

Dear Mr Neshat

6 Templewood Avenue NW3  PW9802935

We write to oppose the above application on behalf of a considerable number of our
members, particularly (but not exclusively) those who live near to the application site.

Our chief objections are set out in Mr Algfmi’s letter of 21" February which we attach
with his consent. He asks us to record also his personal objection.

The proposed structure fails to conserve or enhance the character of the conservation
area and of this road in particular. Apart from infringing the building line, the addition
of an extension towards the road would do harm to the integrity of the elevations
fronting the road. You will doubtless also take due note of the technical point raised
by Mr Alejmi in (6) of his letter. The raising of the parapet, or the provision of
handrails, would not achieve an aesthetically satisfactory solution.

Yours sincerel

Peter Rowe
Secretary




